PCYC OSHC Sarina 
Newsletter Sarina SS


PCYC OSHC is coming to Sarina State School!
Dear Sarina State School Families and Community Members,
We are very excited to announce the opening of PCYC Sarina OSHC located at Sarina State School. The planned date of opening will be Monday the 15th of April 2024 providing that all necessary approvals go to plan. 
We would like to invite you all to a ‘Welcome Day’ to show you our Service and what we have to offer. Please feel free to come say Hello! Our Welcome Day is scheduled for the 28th March 2024 from 8:30am – 9:30am. 
Watch this space for updates on enrolments and queries. 
We look forward to meeting you all! 
PCYC Team – Sarina OSHC 
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Building safer, healthier communities through youth development

pcyc.org.au
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